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Participants 
 
James R. Miner, MD, FACEP, Chair; Wayne Lau, MD, FACEP, Chair-elect/Secretary-Newsletter Editor; 
Nidhi Garg, MD, Brian J O'Neil, MD, FACEP, Edward A Panacek, MD, MPH, FACEP 
 
Others attending the meeting: Nissi George, ACEP Staff 
 
Agenda 

1.   Educational program 
2.   Call to Order-James Miner, MD, FACEP 
3.   Evaluation of Research Kit App-Wayne Bond Lau, MD 
4.   Research Expertise Survey-Nidhi Garg, MD 

 
Major Points Discussed 
 

1.   Educational program presenters were ACEP’s Outstanding Contribution to Emergency Medicine  
Research award recipients, Clifton Calloway, MD, PhD, FACEP and Daniel Spate, MD, FACEP. 
 

2.   Dr. Miner called the meeting to order and discussed the agenda. 
 

3.   Dr. Bond discussed the Research Kit App and evaluation of the tool as a section. The goal is to 
offer a review of it for effectiveness for EM Research.  
 

4.   Dr. Garg discussed her Research Expertise survey. While the results are very useful and need to 
be published on the Research Section page, the question remains that we may need to seek 
permission before publishing e-mail addresses. Dr. Bond suggested asking people to opt out 
instead of opting in.  
 

5.   The group also discussed the possible pursuing of a section grant.  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 


